
 

 
 

August 12, 2015 
 
 
Longfellow Early Childhood Staff: 
 
Welcome to the 2015-2016 School Year!  We hope you have had time during the summer months to 
rest, relax and rejuvenate.  We are excited to continue helping students and families through the Early 
Childhood Programs! We would like to welcome Cheyenne Lax, early childhood teacher to our team.  
We also welcome back Jacque Ims, school psychologist, as our sub for Ashley Patterson as she enjoys 
her time as a new mom.  Ashley will be returning to us in November.  Lynn Krominga will be fulfilling 
the ECSE Lead responsibilities.   
 
Our building schedule will continue the same as last year.  Staff hours on school days are from 8:00 
a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Monday-Friday.  Wednesday PLC time is from 8:00-9:00.  There will no longer be 
Hand in Hand classes held Wednesday mornings.  The NB program is continuing their Wednesday 
morning classes. There will be Hand in Hand classes on Friday afternoons.   
 
During the week of August 31 we will spend some time focusing on team building, authentic 
assessment, speech/language as well as our new PLC goals.  Please note that we follow the district-
wide schedule of 7:45-3:45 for all workshop days. 
 
We look forward to the new school year and seeing you all very soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sara Line 
Early Childhood Coordinator 
 
Jacque Ims 
School Psychologist 
 
Lynn Krominga 
Assistant Director of Special Education 
 
 
 


